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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

         I look forward to seeing you all during parents evening next week when we 

can discuss how your child has settled in to year three. On Monday, we will be 

setting off to Cadbury world at 8:15 so it would be really helpful if the children could 

turn up at 8:00 to ensure we are ready on time. Please can you ensure that your 

child has a packed lunch for the trip – thank you. 

 

Learning this week: 

Maths: We have been developing our carry over in column addition and have looked 

at the importance of laying out the sum in our partition columns. Some of the 

children are working on their problem solving and this will continue to develop for all 

members of the class. 

English: Now we have completed our story plans, we are now starting to write our 

stories. The children are incredibly excited to write their stories and we are using are 

WAGOLLs to up-level what we have written. 

Project: Where does our chocolate come from? 

Since our berry walk, we have been looking at the different ways seeds are 

dispersed. The children have been classifying and researching seeds according to 

the way they travel and we are now looking at the life cycle of a flowering plant. 

This will be very helpful to understand how the cocoa bean grows.     

              



Next Week: 

English: Continuing with our stories.  

Maths: More problem solving and subtraction. 

Project: School trip to Cadbury World and Scientific investagations on how seeds 

grow.  


